
 
 
 

Technical Bulletin 
 

QuickVue® iFOB: Visibly Bloody Samples 
 

 
The QuickVue iFOB test is intended for the detection of occult, or "hidden", blood in 
stool.  If the patient has visibly bloody stool, do not use this test. 
 
Please contact Quidel Technical Support at 800-874-1517 (USA only), 858-552-1100, 
or technicalsupport@quidel.com if you have any questions regarding the QuickVue 
iFOB test or any other Quidel test.  Our hours of operation are Monday-Friday, 7:00 am-
5:00 pm Pacific Time.  
 
You may also visit our website at www.quidel.com for information on Quidel’s line of 
Rapid Diagnostics, Bone Health and Autoimmune & Complement product lines.  Other 
product information available on our website includes: CPT codes, CLSI Procedure 
Guidelines, MSDS and package inserts. 
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